
   

  Page 1 of 2 

   
 

 

HAWKS NEWSLETTER: Week of April 1st   
 

 HIGH DESERT SCHOOL 
3620 Antelope Woods Road Acton, CA 93510     T: 661-269-0310 

 

Valet 

Thank you for following orange cones to help direct traffic and 

safety. CHP continues to support. As always, student safety is 

our top priority. Please drive safely. 

 

 Twin Day – April 2nd  

  Twin Day is coming on Tuesday, April 2nd. Students may dress    

  as twins with a friend or two. How much alike can they look?  

  During lunch, there will be an obstacle course for the twins to    

  compete in together. We can't wait to see all of the look-a- 

  likes on Tuesday. 

   

Penny Wars 

  Congratulations to the 7th grade for winning Penny Wars! Over     

  $700 was raised during the event. Thank you parents for your    

  support of this fun event.  

 

  Saturday School  

  Saturday School was a success with 20 students who worked    

  through various assignments with support from Mrs. Larsen. The  

  donuts and pizza were a great hit! Next Saturday School is   

  scheduled for April 13th.  
 

   Missing Longboard  

   A student’s longboard skateboard is missing. The    

   skateboard is brand new, blue, has "Roxy" printed on the  

   back in all caps, and has a wavy design. Please return the    

   skateboard to the front office.  
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 1 

  Monday Group Handbells  

  3:00pm - 4:00pm, Room 319 

 

April 2 

  Tuesday Group Handbells 

  2:20pm - 3:20pm, Room 319 

 

  Basketball vs. Challenger @ CMS 

  3pm JV Girls, 4pm JV Boys  

  5pm V  Girls,  6pm V Boys 

 

April 3 

  Booster Club Meeting  

  8:30am – 10:00am, Library  

 

  Faculty Meeting  

  2:15pm – 3:45pm, Library 

 

April 4 

  Thursday Group Handbells 

  3:00pm - 4:00pm, Room 319 

 

  Basketball vs. Challenger @ HDS 

  3pm JV Girls, 4pm JV Boys  

  5pm V  Girls,  6pm V Boys 

 

April 5  

  Friday Group Handbells 

  3:00pm - 4:00pm, Room 319 
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Mustang Tutors 

 
Hello, parents of young Mustangs! We are a group of elite 

students who have a GPA of 4.0 or higher at Vasquez High 

School. The hand-picked Vasquez student tutors can help 

your children in any subject in which they struggle. Please 

note that our group is not organized by the school but is 

working cooperatively.  

The two main purposes of this organization are to improve 

our community by helping our young successors become 

high-achievers and to donate a quarter of the earnings to 

the Class of 2020 at Vasquez High School in order to have 

an amazing PROM next year. To ensure that we achieve our 

goals, we hope to reach many young students to tutor. We 

hope that we will be able to help one another and that this 

tradition will continue to help young Mustangs even after 

we leave.  

We are looking forward to starting the tutoring sessions as 

soon as possible. If you’re interested or have any questions, 

please contact Benjamin Lee at 661-576-9436. Thank you! :) 


